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Q.  (Reference response to CA-NLH-41) It is stated that Hydro has had discussions with 1 

Government about OC2013-345. Why did Hydro have such discussions, and what 2 

was the outcome?    3 

 4 

 5 

A.  Hydro believes that this Request for Information was intended to refer to OC2013-6 

343 and responds accordingly. 7 

 8 

 Hydro had discussions with Government about OC2013-343 to explore the means 9 

by which customers might benefit from reduced fuel costs as soon as the Labrador-10 

Island Link and the Labrador Transmission Assets are available to supply energy to 11 

the island, prior to full commissioning of the Muskrat Falls Project. The outcome of 12 

these discussions is reflected in Hydro’s proposal in the present application for the 13 

Board to establish the Off-Island Purchases Deferral Account. 14 


